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Crossing Patrol 

Unfortunately our school crossing patrol person 

Anne Pell will be standing down from her position 

of school crossing patroller, at the end of the spring 

term. If you know of anybody who would be 

interested in this position, please contact the school 

office who can put that person in touch with the 

local Authority. 

 

Red Nose Day 

Thank you to everyone who came to school looking 

funny and donated to this worthy cause. It was 

much appreciated and we raised an incredible 

£338.12!! 

 

Consultation Evening  

The consultation evenings were held over two 

nights, 12th and 13th March 2013. 

Thank you to all the parents/carers who attended, 

we have had many positive comments from the 

questionnaires received back and if you still haven’t 

sent yours back, please do so as soon as possible. If 

you unfortunately missed your appointment, please 

speak to your child’s class teacher to enable them to 

re-book a mutually convenient appointment. 

 

Curriculum Letters 

The class curriculum letters for the new summer 

term will be sent out on Tuesday 26th March 2013. 

These as usual will include the learning your child 

will take part in over the next term. 

 

NSA Easter Egg Raffle 

Please be reminded that the NSA have organised 

their usual Easter Egg Raffle. Children can buy raffle 

tickets from their class teachers for 20p. The tickets 

will be drawn in assembly on Wednesday 27th 

March 2013.  

 

 

There will be a 1st prize kindly donated by Mrs 

Reynolds and a 2nd prize kindly donated by our 

school dinner providers M & B Caterers as well as 

three prize eggs per class. 

 

 

 

Norwood Got Talent 

Auditions have been held for this event. Children who 

have been selected for the final have received a letter. 

The final will be held on Thursday 18th April 2013 in 

the school hall. Families of successful acts will receive 

tickets for the evening performance. 

 

Goodbye 

Unfortunately we will be saying goodbye to Mrs 

Church, our Reception Teacher who will be leaving us 

at the end of the spring Term. We would like to thank 

Mrs Church for her commitment to Norwood School 

and wish her well in the future. 

 

Term Dates 2013-2014 

 

  Summer Term 

 

Term Starts  Tuesday 16th April 2013 

May Day  Monday 6th May 2013 

Half Term Monday 27th – Friday 31st May 

2013 

Term Finishes Wednesday 24th July 2013 

 

Autumn Term 

 

Term Starts Wednesday 4th September 2013 

Half Term Monday 28th – Friday 1st 

November 2013 

Term Finishes Friday 20th December 2013 

 

Spring Term 

 

Term Starts  Tuesday 7th January 2014 

Half Term Monday 17th - Friday 21st 

February 2014 

Term Finishes Friday 4th April 2014  

 

Half Term 

We break up on Wednesday 27th March 2013 and 

return back to school on Tuesday 16th April 2013. We 

wish you all a Happy Easter. 


